REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS & PROPOSAL (RFQ/P)
for
Owners Representative Services
for

Hanover School District 28
Prairie Heights ES Addition/Renovation Project

Hanover School District 28 is soliciting qualified proposers from interested Owner's
Representatives, with experience in the K-12 educational market sector, and who are
familiar with BEST Grant projects to provide Owner’s Representative services as defined in
accordance with the RFQ/P solicitation referenced herein.

RFQ/P solicitation packets will be available beginning July 18, 2024, by contacting Mark
McPherson, Superintendent, Hanover 28 at mmcpherson@hanoverhornets.org with cc to

Katie Van Kooten, Regional Program Manager, CDE at Van_Kooten_K@cde.state.co.us
Responses are due by 2:00 PM MST on August 15, 2024.

All correspondence regarding this solicitation shall be directed as stated in the RFQ/P.


mailto:mmcpherson@hanoverhornets.org
mailto:Van_Kooten_K@cde.state.co.us

